%ada !D_d) F+0

Milly Southworth 80/0 T / 2"*{“

From: Philip Griffths /-

Sent: 23 September 2024 17:04

To: clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Support for the Scout Fireworks.
Dear Milly,

| have been nominated by my fellow scout leaders to contact you regards the following requests .

Would it please be possible for the Scouts to borrow the following to ensure that the bonfire and fireworks event on
Friday 1st November is run smoothly and safely.

The Town Councils hand held radios.

The portable defib.

Hi Viz Jackets

Some of the christmas lights, to enable us to light the top path at the Lawn below the tennis courts.

We would also be grateful if the Operations Team would be able to support the event, stripping off the turf, collecting
some of the donations of wood using the councii vehicle and supporting with crowd control and marshaling

the Fireworks corden during the event. We have a group of dedicated volunteers for the event and with it also being
half term week the scouts will be on hand to help, but some practical support from the ops team would be invaluable.

Please could you forward this on to members for their consideration.
Kind regards

Phil Griffiths
On behalf of 2nd Torpoint Sea Scout Group.




